
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

VFW Post 9036 Auxiliary 

P.O. Box 95 

114 N. Plymouth Avenue 

New Plymouth, ID 83655 

www.vfw9036.org 

President:  Susan Brossard 

Sr. Vice President:  Bonnie Ney 

Jr. Vice President:  Ronda Spurling 

Treasurer:  Mary Spurling 

Secretary:  Debbie Mills-Smith 

 
MEETINGS ARE HELD THE THIRD 

THURSDAY OF EACH MONTH, 7 P.M. AT 

THE NEW PLYMOUTH VFW HALL 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

June 20 – Regular Meeting 7 pm 

July 18 – Regular Meeting 7 pm 

July 27 DISTRICT MEETING EMMETT 

AUGUST PAYETTE COUNTY FAIR 6-10 

August 15 – Regular Meeting 7 pm 

September 19 – Regular Meeting 

SEPTEMBER 21 DISTRICT MEETING 

WILDER 

October 17 – Regular Meeting 7 pm 

November 21 – Regular Meeting 7 pm 

December 19 – Regular Meeting 7 pm 

DECEMBER 14 DISTRICT MEETING – 

PAYETTE TBD 

APRIL 12, 2025 DISTRICT MEETING NEW 

PLYMOUTH 
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SPECIAL OLYMPICS 
 

 

 

 

KRISTA HUNSAKER 

 

As you can see, the participants were 

very thankful for all of the cookies we 

(and others) provided!  Thanks to 

everyone who made or bought cookies 

for this event.  Special thanks to Wilder 

for getting donations. 
 

Our very own Krista Hunsaker took 1st 

Place in Shot Put!  Krista also won 

several other medals in other events 

such as track, relay, etc.   

CONGRATULATIONS KRISTA!  You were 

awesome, as usual. 

DISTRICT MEETINGS 

The District Meetings for the new (fiscal) year are: 

 July 27 – Emmett (either the Park or the Veterans Hall) 

 September 21 – Wilder City Park 

 December 14 – Payette – Location TBD 

 April 12, 2025 – New Plymouth VFW Hall 

All meetings start with Potluck at Noon, meeting at 1:00 p.m.  

Host location provides main course, Auxiliaries provide 

sides/desserts. 

 

JULY – NEW PRESIDENT MARY SPURLING 

Mary Spurling, your new President, officially begins her term on 

July 1.  However, she has graciously consented to take over for 

the June 20 meeting as I’m having surgery. 

 

I’ve enjoyed serving as your President these past few years and 

look forward to serving you as your Secretary.  I will also begin 

serving as Secretary for the Department of Idaho July 1.  I know 

Mary will do a great job for you.  She will also be doing the 

newsletters in the future.  CONGRATULATIONS, MARY! 

NEXT MEETINGS: 

JUNE 20 AND JULY 18 


